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NEW AURORA LAUNCH IN 2024 

Starting in March 2024, New Aurora functionality for students will be rolled out 

incrementally and introduced at different points throughout the year. 
 

The first new features will include the New Aurora launch page which will serve as a 

single sign-on hub for students to access essential tools and resources, including UM 

Learn, UM Achieve, and course registration. 
 

New system bringing students to old functionality? Not to worry – this is temporary! 

During the transition period, the launch page will continue to link students to current 

functionality in the existing Aurora Self Service system, which will be moved 

incrementally to the new Aurora. 

March 2024 
 

Introduce New 
Aurora launch page 

TBD TBD TBD 

Proposed Timeline 

TBD 
November 2024 

 

Introduce new 
Registration 
functionality 

Phased roll-out of user features to be finalized 

PHASE 2: FACULTY AND STAFF EXPERIENCE 

Work will be starting in the spring on the second phase of the project, focused on the 

faculty and staff experience. Functionality to be addressed in this phase includes grade 

entry, class lists new unofficial transcript and student reporting. 

? QUESTIONS? 

Visit the project SharePoint site regularly to find updates, answers to Frequently Asked 

Questions, and submit your own questions. 

 

Visit us Here! 

https://umanitoba.sharepoint.com/:u:/r/sites/um-intranet-aurora-modernization-project/SitePages/aurora-modernization-project.aspx?csf=1&web=1&e=gA8Qzi

